
 
 
 
Dear Eagle Families, 
 
We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our amazing PTO for their generous support and 
hard work in making the 8th grade celebration events so special. From organizing the 
yearbook signing party and award ceremony to planning a memorable dance and more, 
your efforts have helped create lasting memories for our students as they finish their 
middle school journey. Your dedication truly means the world to our school community, 
and we are so grateful for everything you've done to make these final weeks extra special 
for our 8th graders. We wish all of our students the best of luck as they head into high 
school! 

We also want to share some important information as we wrap up the school year. Please 
take a moment to review the details listed below, including the school end time and other 
key reminders. It’s essential for families to stay informed to help ensure a smooth and 
successful conclusion to the year. Thank you for your attention and continued support! 

LAST WEEK 
Backpacks – Students are not permitted to bring backpacks or any other bags on 
Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday. Lunch boxes are permitted. Please plan accordingly. 
 
Lost and Found – Starting Tuesday, all lost and found items will be placed on tables near 
the cafeteria. Please encourage your student to check their lockers or cubbies for any 
belongings. Students may look through the lost and found during their lunch periods only. 
 
Friday Schedule Reminder – Friday will follow a Wednesday schedule with a one-hour 
early release. Please make any necessary transportation or pickup arrangements. 
 
TESTING   
View up to date information on testing dates at https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/testing/ 
if you have any questions please email Eric.Smith@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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CLUBS 
Clubs are finished for the year. Thank you to all of our sponsors! We hope you enjoyed our 
after school activities! 

 

      

 


